

EXHIBIT 205

Had a phone call with Lesley Wolf on 12/11 @ 1:09PM. During the phone call, Ziegler brought up how he was upset that Lesley said she was going to call him back either the night before or that next morning with the decision on the warrant, and Ziegler never heard from Wolf. Wolf said that they finished their call at 11AM and Daly said that he would call Ziegler and reach out to him with their decision. Wolf said that both her office management as well as DOJ-Tax management agreed [REDACTED] [REDACTED] was the most appropriate way of getting the records. Ziegler said that he disagreed with this decision and this affords the client the opportunity to "decide" what to turnover. Ziegler then brought up that he was not afforded a seat at the table when making a decision on this warrant. Wolf said that she heard Ziegler's issues and if there was anything else to add, to please let her know. Ziegler brought up the potential for foreign accounts and the records that he had seen thus far that indicate there are foreign accounts involved in this case. Wolf said that there is no indication what-so-ever that the Subject has foreign accounts and that any records related to that would be turned over [REDACTED] [REDACTED]. Ziegler brought up not letting the Subject's counsel know that we know about the storage containers for a month and then see if he accessed them. In the event that he doesn't access them, we will move forward with a search warrant. Wolf stated that she felt like this was playing games and that she was worried about what this might do to the relationship with the opposing counsel moving forward. Wolf said that the opposing counsel is a reputable law firm and that we aren't worried [REDACTED] [REDACTED]. Ziegler said that in any other case, this wouldn't be the normal course of action that they might take and that they are deviating now. Wolf disagreed and said that all of the attorneys on the case agreed that this was the appropriate way to move forward.

Ziegler told Wolf that he has worked very hard on certain things with the case, going above and beyond what is required, and he doesn't believe that his prosecutors are supporting him in the decisions he is making. Ziegler also pointed out that he was afraid moving forward that the AUSAs were going to be afraid of pending litigation and issues with the case in proceeding forward. Wolf became verbally offended and said that she saw an issue with what I said, and that Ziegler was afforded a big seat at the table and that she is often going ahead with his suggestions even when she doesn't agree with them. Wolf said that she has concern with the relationship moving forward and that if Ziegler has this concern regarding the case that maybe they need to address that with upper management in resolving the issue moving forward because Ziegler had questioned her integrity. Ziegler apologized for offending Wolf and said that he was expressing how he felt and was providing various evidence of why he felt that way. Wolf stated that she has always been going along with what we want and even interviewed the Subject through Secret Service when we should have just went through his counsel. She also said that she didn't think that Ziegler understood how much effort it took on their offices part just to get the overt action accomplished this past week. Ziegler said that he doesn't want to have a bad relationship but should have an open environment when he has a disagreement with them. Ziegler said that he has the support of his ASAC and SAC with how he is feeling / and what had happened. Wolf said she would think about the waiting a month strategy and review it with the other attorneys but didn't think that was the right way to go.